-----Original Message-----

From: Shannon Stuart [mailto:stuart5@bell.net]

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:58 PM

To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Faubert <dfaubert@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Vaughan

<mvaughan@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Neeb <aneeb@southhuron.ca>; Deputy Mayor Dietrich

<jdietrich@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Oke <toke@southhuron.ca>; Councillor Ferguson Willard

<bwillard@southhuron.ca>; prideandjoysanctuary@gmail.com

Subject: Pride and Lion sanctuary

I'm very well in favour of Pride and Joy Lion Sanctuary. I have known Brandon since his birth. I was 5 when he was born! We grow up as childhood friends. Brandon has always had a love for animals. Brandon has a well planned out public safety plan for his lions with double fences, video surveillance cameras, someone always on site when them. If it wasn't for Brandon's love this lions would have been euthanized. He is a hero to them. Brandon has a great relationship with Pride and Joy! He has proven he is able to care for them, feed them, provide them with shelter and safety.

Brandon is a very responsible hard working guy. Please allow Pride and Joy Sanctuary.

I'm totally support if this and know in my heart Brandon will provide a well planned out safety plan etc.

Shannon Stuart 519-365-0750 Stuart5@bell.net

Sent from my iPhone